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February 24, 2021

Dear Friend,

Woodside Synagogue is pleased to announce its sale of hand-made shmurah matzah from
the Shatzer Matzah bakery

Shatzer Matzah offers the following matzah products: 
 Regular and whole-wheat shmurah matzah available at the price of $29.00/lb.
 Matzah meal available for $28.00/lb.
 Gluten free matzah (made from oats, certified Hamotzi and appropriate for Seder

use) for $29.00 per three matzahs.
 Organic  spelt  matzah (also certified  Hamotzi  and appropriate  for  Seder use)  for

$29.00 per six matzahs.

Due to technical difficulties, ordering cannot be done online this year. Orders can only be 
placed via email at matzah@wsat.org. Please specify the total number of boxes of regular, 
whole wheat, matzah meal, gluten free oat and spelt matzah that you are ordering as well as 
the total cost.  Confirmation to email orders is not assured. Payment can be made by check 
during receipt of matzah, or billed to your account. Cash will not be accepted.

Orders must be made by Monday, March 8, 2021.

Matzah orders will be distributed at the shul on Sunday, March 21.  
Details of distribution due to COVID considerations will be forthcoming.

You are encouraged to take  advantage  of  this  opportunity to  purchase your hand-made
shmurah matzah conveniently and to support the shul.  Please call or e-mail if you need
more information.  And, have a חג כשר ושמח.

Yours sincerely,

Adam Grumet
Matzah Sale Chairman
E-mail: matzah@wsat.org


